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The State of Oregon has one of the highest tax rates in the country. It is a struggle to 

financially make a living here in Oregon for most families. We can not tolerate 

another tax that saddles us with more financial burden on an already tight budget. 

Taxing our tires is punishment for driving to work so we can continue to pay taxes. 

The state of Oregon needs to undergo a professional financial audit to see how to 

better utilize our tax dollars.  


